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Dear Mr. Thomas:

I am in receipt of your letter dated April 21, 2004.
I have requested payiment be made as pel youi instruciions for AIRs ID #0930339 and AiRs iD
#0950360 for operation in Orlando during 2003.

[ would like to confirm that DCI Management Group Ltd. ceased to own or operate any dry-cleaning
facilities in Orlando as of June 2003. It is my understanding from your letter that this will be our last
and final fee for our operations in Orlando.

Best Regards,

Robert M. Wenderott
Senior Projects Manager
DCI Management Group Ltd.

Eastern Divisional Office‘

7771 W. Oakland Park BI.
Suite 201

Sunrise, FL 33351

PH (954) 747-7599

FX (954) 747-9878



